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Indiana Michigan
Power Company
P.O. Box 16631

.i Columbus, OH 43216
I

AEP:NRC:0692BW

Donald C. Cook Nuclear Plant Units 1 and 2
Docket Nos. 50-315 and 50-316
License Nos. DPR-58 and DPR-74
RESPONSE TO OPEN ITEMS 1 AND 21 OF THE NRC

SAFETY EVALUATION DATED APRIL 26, 1990

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Document Control Desk
Washington, D. C. 20555

Attn: T. E. Murley

August 2, 1990

Dear Dr'. Murley:

This letter provides a response to open items 1 and 21 of the NRC

safety evaluation of our response to unresolved issues related to
post-fire safe shutdown methodology, dated April 26, 1990. Open
item 1 involves maintenance and surveillance of fire barriers
required by Appendix A to Branch Technical Position APCSB 9.5-1.
Similarly, open item 21 involves surveillance of hatches that form
part of required fire barriers. The safety evaluation requested
that we respond to both open items by August 1, 1990.

Section 2.1.2 of the safety evaluation states that the issue of
Appendix A barriers will be addressed upon receipt of a technical
specification amendment application or documentation of plant
procedures providing an equivalent degree of protection.

We have elected to close out open items 1 and 21 by implementing
plant procedures that will provide an equivalent degree of
protection. The required plant procedures are scheduled for
implementation by November 1, 1990.

This letter has been prepared following Corporate procedures that
incorporate a reasonable set of controls to ensure its accuracy
and completeness prior to signature by the undersigned.

Sincerely,

M. . Ale hach

Vice President
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Dr. T. E. Murley -2- AEP:NRC:0692BW

eh

cc: D. H. Williams, Jr.
A. A. Blind - Bridgman
J. R. Padgett
G. Charnoff
NFEM Section Chief
A. B. Davis - Region III
NRC Resident Inspector - Bridgman


